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A preponderance of evidence supports shifting permanently to DST over standard 

time. Light evenings have more significant economic and social benefits to light 

mornings.  

 

From a personal perspective, I routinely wake up and go to work before it is light and 

leave when it is dark. I can handle the mornings - it is after all getting lighter. What I 

loathe is missing the chance of having light outside after I work.  


